
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD21B/0607

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 02/12/2021

Development:

Location :

Two storey side extension and a single storey rear extension (total extension area = 115.4sq.m) with internal 

modifications and all associated site works. Permission is also sought to demolish part of the existing house that 

juts out (lean-too) (5.1sq.m) to the rear of the existing dwelling.

10, Haydens Park Close, Lucan, Dublin, K78 NH50



IW Recommendation: Further Information Required

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

04/02/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water   

1.1   The proposed development is less than 1m from a 200mm ductile iron public watermain 

located under the public footpath  to the north of the site. Irish Water Standard Details for water 

Infrastructure require 5m clear distance from a main of this size. The applicant shall engage with 

Irish Water’s diversions section to assess feasibility of existing design and an alternative design 

which accommodates Irish Water's minimum required separation distances from public 

infrastructure. The outcome of this engagement with Irish Water’s diversions shall be submitted 

to the planning authority as a response to Request for Further Information

1.2 All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

2 Foul 

2.1   	The applicant has not submitted foul water drainage plans for the proposed development. 

The applicant is required to submit a drawing showing existing and proposed foul water drainage 

layouts up to and including the point of connection to the public foul water sewer. The drawing 

shall include the location of all Aj’s, manholes, pipe size, material type and direction of flow. The 

drawing shall clearly show that the foul and surface water systems are discharging to separate 

pipe networks. Maps of the public watermains and Wastewater drainage networks may be 

obtained, if available, for required locations in by emailing: datarequests@water.ie. 

2.2    All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 




